[bookmark: _GoBack]The following Disclaimer should be included on applications for participants of TNC-led fire trainings.  The language follows the language used in the NWCG form, but can be adapted for other forms.  

Disclaimer for NWCG Fire Training Nomination Form:

Nominee hereby certifies that the information provided in this Fire Training Nomination Form is true and accurate to the best of their knowledge. Please note that The Nature Conservancy assumes no responsibility for personal injury or loss or destruction of property arising from participation by Nominee in this training course, which may include live fire training exercises.  


